

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Friday 11th July

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

Dinners

Due to circumstances beyond our control there will be a significant increase in the price of a school dinner next year. The new price will be £2.15 per day, £10.75 per week which although significantly higher still represents good value. In addition the Government in their wisdom have introduced free meals to all children who will be in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 from September. Due to the changes and to assist in our planning I would be grateful if you could return the slip to school if your child <u>will be</u> having a school dinner in September.

Classes

As always we will be having transition activities next week when the children spend some time with their new teacher for September. Also today, following lots of discussion and consultation, the classes for current Reception and Year 1 will be finally decided after they have spent some time together. The lists will be shared early next week.

Summer Club

There are a limited number of places still available for the Sumer Club this year. Please see Mrs Atherton, Mrs Karran or Mrs O'Connor to reserve a place.

Money

Before the end of term please settle all outstanding payments: music tuition, dinner money and before and after school club. Thank you.

Yours sincerely M Mountcastle	reate		gen.	
				27
Name of Child:			Class:	
N. A. 1. 21. 1	i de la companione de l	0 4 .	b a.n 204.4	

My child will be having a school dinner from September 2014.





